
The San Jose Alano Club News
Home of The Fair Avenue Fellowship

 1122 Fair Avenue
San Jose, California

297-1878
It's February and that's Almost Spring!

Thanks to Everyone Involved in Our Christmas and New Year Festivities:
"Thank yous" go to all of those people that made our celebrations possible and we want to do it again next 
year.  We would sure appreciate your help in making that all possible.

The World Famous February Fourth Fabulous Boutique:
That is correct.  Were going to have another boutique and you are personally invited.  If you are interested 
in renting a space for this occasion you can,  for the good and fair price of $10.00.

These Great and Wonderful Supporters of Our Club will be Celebrating a Milestone in 
Recovery and We Want You to Know All About It!
Ben G. 2/01/90 Dorothy F. 2/01/79 Tony P. 2/01/88 Sonshine W.2/03/88
Lafayette M.2/03/94 Michael L. 2/03/88 Michael T. 2/03/94 Lee K. 2/05/94
Luther B. 2/09/90 Carolyn S. 2/11/94 Frank B. 2/11/75 Alice B. 2/14/94
Rita H. 2/14/85 J.P. 2/15/88 Danny G. 2/15/90 Jerry V. 2/15/94
Terry C. 2/16/88 George N. 2/16/94 Jack S. 2/17/88 George P. 2/18/90
Juan R. 2/20/93 Ted G. 2/22/82 Phil M. 2/22/84 Carl L. 2/23/91
Lisa W. 2/23/93 Cora S. 2/24/87 Gary Lee C. 2/25/80 Stace R. 2/26/81
Joe O. 2/27/87 Peggy K. 2/28/60

 

Honorable Mentions and Members of The Month:
Let me repeat  myself, only this time it is from the Board of Directors.  Many thanks to Klaus S. for his help 
on the Board of Directors over the past year.  Members of the month go to Cliff C.  for helping me a lot with 
plumbing kind of stuff.  He is a lot better at it than I am.  Luther B. for his help on the Martin Luther King 
Dinner, and we can't do Luther without Howard H. for his help on the dinner.

Because We Want You To Be Careful, and you need to know:
A  visitor to the Club fell on the front  steps and sprained her ankle and as a result of that accident we are 
being sued.  This Club and its meetings serve 2,000 people each week.   I would like to see us continue for a 
long time.  So for the good of the majority, please be careful!  Often in life we must look out for the greater 
good in a bad situation, even sometimes at a personal expense (just an opinion).

Many Thanks
Charles Mollet, Accountancy Corporation helped set up the Club with a great computer generated 
accounting system at no charge to the Club.   Dear Ms. Vickie helped me get smart in this operation and she 
really did the best she could with what she had to work with.                                     See advertisement!

 


